
Governor Simcoe Secondary School
15 Glenview Avenue, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 2Z7

(905) 934-4006 Fax (905) 934-3389

October 29, 2024

Governor Simcoe Secondary Community,

The Redcoats football team will be hosting the championship game on Friday, November 1st vs. Thorold

Secondary. Kickoff is at 5:00 p.m. The gates will open at 4:15 pm.

● Students must buy admission bracelets for $2.00 in advance at their home school.

● Bracelets will be sold on game day before school and at lunch in the main foyer for Governor Simcoe

students.

● Student bracelets will not be available at the gates.

● Students who have not purchased a bracelet will not be permitted to enter the gate.

● Spectators are limited to: Home Families and Visiting Families. Spectators will be able to pay $2.00 at

the gate (cash only), we also appreciate a non-perishable donation item.

● Children 10 and under and Seniors over 60 are free.

● Only children accompanied by a parent/guardian will be allowed admission.

● All spectators are reminded that this is a school event and as such must behave in a safe and respectful

manner.

● Security will be present at the game. Backpacks/belongings will be searched before entry.

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting championship football game! Come and cheer on our Redcoats!!

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

T.Thompson


